
 

 

              
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 22nd April 2025 
 
 

Educational Visit to Wat Bangna Nok 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Year 5 students will visit the temple Wat Bangna Nok on the following dates: 
 

• Monday 2nd June – 5L and 5F 

• Wednesday 4th June – 5W and 5S 

• Thursday 5th June – 5A and 5C 

• Friday 6th June – 5B and 5N 
 
The students will carry out a river observation as part of our Term 3 unit of learning: Water. 
Classes will depart at 8 a.m. and travel on school minibuses to Wat Bangna Nok. 
We will return to school by 2 p.m. 
 
Students should be collected from school at the normal time of 2:30pm or take their usual school bus home. 
They will be able to attend their usual ECAs on this day.  
It will not be possible for parents to take their child to or collect their child from Wat Bangna Nok Temple. 
 
Students should wear their PE kit and bring a small backpack containing: 

- Hat 
- Sunscreen 
- Mosquito repellent 
- Water bottle 
- Packed lunch (no nuts please) 

 
The school will cover the cost of this trip, including a snack for break time.   
 
Please complete the online consent form for your child to attend the trip by Friday 2nd May using the following 
link: Parent Letter: Year 5 Temple Trip 2025  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher, or email me at alle@patana.ac.th  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Alice Leslie 
Year 5 Assistant Year Group Leader  
 
 
 
 

https://form.jotform.com/251100663675453
mailto:alle@patana.ac.th

